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November 18, 2020 

 

Greetings, 

 

The situation we are all in regarding COVID-19 is changing daily and it is hard to keep up with.  I 

wanted to remind everyone about the guidance we are receiving from the New Hampshire Department 

of Public Health regarding quarantine recommendations after traveling outside New England during 

the Thanksgiving Holiday. At this time the guidance is either: 

 

  14 days of quarantine after returning from a trip outside New England 

 

  Or 

 

7 days of quarantine and testing negative PCR test for COVID-19 on or after day 

seven (this seven-day clearance is only related to travel restrictions not exposure 

to others) 

 

   

Each of us is dependent upon each other in making sure we follow guidelines that protect the safety 

of our students and staff.   

 

If you are going to need to quarantine please contact your school, the sooner the schools have that 

information the better. 

 

Kindergarten, first grade and second grade will be able to send home work packets but not 

have interaction on- line. 

 

Grades three through five, FRES will have a link on their webpage directing parents and 

students to Google Classroom for specific grade level interactions. 

 

Grades six through twelve, please have your children contact their teachers directly so they 

can get instructions on how to access remote instruction. 

 

We will communicate about the December break as we get closer to that time. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Bryan K. Lane 
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